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Bike Lanes Coming in 2023
Some Parking Will Be Removed

Main Street Safety Improvement Project

Wednesday, May 31
Community Meeting #2
Zoom: 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. 

We’re adding separated bike 
lanes and making other safety 
improvements on Main Street 
between Mass Ave and Portland 
Street.

At these events, learn about the 
street design options and let us 
know what you prefer. 

We will have to remove a 
significant number of parking 
spaces for this project. Different 
designs will lay out bike lanes and 
parking spaces differently. 

Can’t attend? We’ll post meeting 
materials, design options, and 
ways to give feedback online in 
June. 

Tuesday, June 6
Drop-In Open House
Pisani Center (131 Washington St) 
4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.

Thursday, June 8
Drop-In Open House
Intersection of Main Street/
Bishop Allen Drive
4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.

Join the Email List

Project Phases
Phase 1: Introduction
Phase 2: Design Feedback (We Are Here!)
Phase 3: Final Feedback and Installation

www.cambridgema.gov/MainStreetSafety
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